University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well

University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well

Campus News Archive

Campus News, Newsletters, and Events

6-6-1962

Diane Kittelson Received the Allen W Edson Award

University Relations

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.morris.umn.edu/urel_news

6-6-65

Diane Kittelson, daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Gerhard Kittelson, Route 1 Clarkfield, was honored recently for her demonstration of outstanding citizenship on the University of Minnesota, Morris campus during the past academic year.

A freshman student, Diane received the Allen W. Edson Award in recognition of her leadership and contributions in various student activities.

Miss Kittelson is editor of the <u>Vanguard</u>, secretary of the Wemen's Residence Association, and also a member of the Lutheran Student Association at the University of Minnesota, Morris.

The Edson Award is presented annually in memory of Allen W. Edson, superintendent of the West Central School and Experiment Station from 1947 until his death on September 29, 1958. A graduate of the University of Minnesota, Edson was appointed to the faculty of the West Central School in 1922 and taught and did research work until named superintendent. He was well known as an administrator, speaker and civic leader.